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	MISSING ELDERLY MALE


	


Update:

Joseph Cheries was located in Monroe County on Monday, August 3, 2009 at approximately 7:00 P.M.  He was in good physical condition and is waiting to be reunited with his family.

Original:
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is requesting assistance from the media and the public in locating a missing elderly male.  The missing male has been identified as Joseph Cheries, W/M, 02/26/1963, and a Fort Lauderdale resident.

Cheries was last seen on August 2, 2009 at approximately 6:00 P.M.  He was seen at the Galleria Mall asking a car wash attendant for directions.  Cheries was seen driving a 2005 silver/gray Ford Focus, Florida Tag D12-0AJ.

Cheries is not on any medicine and does not have any known mental health issues.  A Silver Alert is in the process of being initiated.  

Anyone with information on the whereabouts of Joseph Cheries is encouraged to contact Detective Katherine Collins at 954-828-5548 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS.
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